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17th June 2020 

 

NCTS Centres now reopen for SPSV inspections 

The National Car Testing Service is currently experiencing unprecedented demand for its 

services following the suspension of its services due to COVID19. NCTS Test Centres are now 

re-opening on a phased basis throughout the Country with appointment schedules gradually 

being released.  All efforts are being made to accommodate drivers who are nearing their 

test expiry.  We are releasing additional test slots for July in the coming weeks. Booking 

schedules are now open for most centres in the next 12 weeks and we suggest drivers make 

their NCT booking as soon as possible. 

                     

 


